
 

 

 

 

  

 
    

 
 

Love the game and looking to get back on the field? 

Looking for a part-time job with flexible hours? 

Interested in being part of a great community? 

USA Softball of St. Louis is now hiring Umpires for the 2017 season. 
We provide training and on-going support necessary to set you up for 

SUCCESS. 

Shannon Kamp   314.808.0860    stlasatech@gmail.com 


